
Subject: Re: District Level Data
Posted by Liz-DHS on Tue, 28 Jan 2014 13:46:53 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear User,
After checking the questionnaire, found that we only collected the PSU (sample point) id and the
governorate code.  We do not have any documentation regarding the districts that the PSUs are
in.  Additional information about the 2008 EDHS may be obtained from the Ministry of Health, 3
Magles El Shaab Street, Cairo, Egypt; Telephone: 20-2-27948555 and Fax: 20-2-27924156.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from The DHS Program User Forum

https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=9
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=rview&th=390&goto=1258#msg_1258
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=1258
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php

